
Colfax PTO Meeting
October 10, 2018
Colfax Media Center

Abbie Campsie, PTO President, welcomed all in attendance and asked for a show of hands for 
new families present. 

Reports from Events:
1. Run Shadyside was October 6 and was well attended and a fun event. This is a 

fundraiser alongside the Boys and Girls Club in Shadyside. We will know the final 
number raised in a couple weeks from Anne Marie Kuchara.

2. Colfax Fiesta was very well attended. There were 8-9 tables full of tasty food and the 
PTO sold churros. This is a great community event where families can get 
reacquainted with old and new friends.

3. October 25 is our fall movie night. Two movies will be shown. Black Panther for the 
older students and Hotel 3 for the younger students. This is a fundraiser that will 
support the Middle Level Year End trip to Cleveland. 

Reports from Fundraising:
1. Colfax magnets are being sold at various events. They are $5.00. If you’d like one, 

please contact Ross Ingram. 
2. The Spirit Wear sale was good. Around 275 orders were made. It was noted that 

most of the orders were placed in the younger grades.
3. The Annual Ask Drive letters will go out November. Families are asked to make a 

year end contribution. We look to raise about $20,000. 
Reports from Volunteers:

1. The homeroom representatives are currently working with the teachers to gather a 
class email list to assist them in class wide reminders and notifications. Please ask 
your child’s teacher who the homeroom rep. is and look for ways to help them 
throughout the year.

Reports from Treasurer, Amanda Kline:
1. The fall always has lots of money leaving the account. Field trips are paid for, jerseys 

are ordered etc. This year the PTO has approved new jerseys for the Cross Country 
team. The jerseys arrived in time for the students to wear them at the Championship 
meet at Schenley Oval. 

2. The Kindergarten classes just went to their annual pumpkin patch field trip. This too 
is paid for by the PTO.

3. Teachers are submitting their reimbursements for the $100.00 gift card they 
received at the beginning of the year. $3,000 was donated to the staff to help jump 
start all they do in their classrooms.

4. These are just a few items to indicate all the PTO does to support the Colfax student 
body. Thank you for your support families.

Meeting adjourned


